
 

 

 
May 12, 2020 
 
Ryan Russell 
Legacy Estates Homeowners Association, Inc. 
PO Box 8835 
Fayetteville, AR 72702 
 
Re:  Permit No.: 4890-WR-2; AFIN: 72-01642 
 
Dear Mr. Russell: 
 
The DEQ – Office of Water Quality received an email from Kathy Bartlett on May 1, 2020, 
requesting an extension on the deadline to submit the renewal permit application. Based on the 
request, the renewal permit application is to be submitted by May 30, 2020. In accordance with 
Condition 23 of Part II of Permit 4890-WR-2, the Director may grant permission to submit an 
application less than 180 days in advance but not later than the permit expiration date. Based on 
the request and the request for an extension was submitted prior to the renewal date, the DEQ – 
Office of Water Quality will grant the extension until May 30, 2020.  
 
If there are any questions concerning this submittal, please contact Katherine McWilliams of my 
staff at 501-682-0651 or by email at mcwilliamsk@adeq.state.ar.us.    
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Robert E. Blanz, Ph.D., P.E. 
Associate Director 
Division of Environmental Quality - Office of Water Quality  
 
RB:km 
 
cc: Richard Healey, Enforcement Branch Manager, Office of Water Quality 
 Leslie Allen-Daniel, Enforcement Analyst, Office of Water Quality 
 Jason Bolenbaugh, Compliance Branch Manager, Office of Water Quality 
 Kathy Bartlett (kathy@aquatechsys.com)  
 
 


